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25th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits as we approach the end of the school year. It is with great 
pleasure that I write to celebrate the achievements of our pupils and provide you with some important updates. 
 
Firstly, I would like to congratulate all our pupils on successfully completing their transition visits to their new classes 
or schools. It has been wonderful to witness their enthusiasm and excitement as they embark on this new chapter in 
their educational journey. I am confident that they will all thrive in their new environments and continue to make us 
proud. 
 
I am delighted to share with you the excellent results of our recent parent survey. We received an excellent response 
from parents, and I am pleased to inform you that the feedback was overwhelmingly positive. It is heartening to know 
that the majority of parents are satisfied with the quality of education and support their children receive at our school. 
Your kind words and constructive suggestions will greatly assist us in our ongoing efforts to improve and provide the 
best possible learning experience for our pupils.  Thank you to those parents who have shared their details to be 
involved in our parent forum; I will be in touch in the new school year. 
 
In addition to the parent survey, I am also thrilled to announce that our Year 6 pupils achieved outstanding SATs 
results. Their hard work, dedication, and the unwavering support from our teachers have culminated in exceptional 
outcomes. The results are a testament to the commitment and resilience demonstrated by both our pupils and staff. I 
am immensely proud of their achievements and have no doubt that these results will serve as a solid foundation for 
their future academic endeavours. 
 
As we bid farewell to the current school year, I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that the pupils will be 
returning to school on the 4th of September. Please ensure that all necessary preparations are made to ensure a 
smooth transition back to school routines. Our staff have been busy preparing classrooms, taking part in handover 
meetings and preparing resources to ensure that our pupils have the best possible start to the new term. 
 
Lastly, I would like to express my gratitude to all parents for your unwavering support throughout the year. Your 
involvement in your child's education is invaluable and greatly contributes to their success. I would like to wish you all 
a restful and enjoyable summer break. May it be filled with joy, laughter, and precious moments spent with loved 
ones. I look forward to welcoming our pupils back on the 4th of September, refreshed and ready for another year. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Christopher 
Headteacher  
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